PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF SLOVENIA

No. MGE - 68/2012

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Slovenia to the United Nations Office and
other International Organisations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and has, with reference to the
latter’s communication reference number OHCHR/RRDD/HRESI section/CC/SS/K0/is,
dated 18 May 2012, the honour to enclose herewith a reply of the Republic of Slovenia to
the questionnaire on work and employment of persons with disabilities.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Slovenia to the United Nations Office and
other Tnternational Organisations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to rencw to
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the agsurances of
its highest consideration, £+ &<, +-

Gieneva, 8 Augtist 2012
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